
Dear Senator Eklund, 

 

I am writing to urge you to please oppose Senate Bill 33. It is unconstitutional, undemocratic and 

unfairly singles out one specific industry for extra protection. It is obvious that the intent of the 

bill is to quell dissent. Our country is founded on our rights to protest and our democracy is built 

on foundation free speech and the right to dissent. This bill clearly violates that premise.  

This bill unfairly targets environmental organizations and is also unnecessary. Laws and 

safeguards are already in place. Please do not support this. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Caty Crabb 

34316 Beech Grove Rd 

Rutland, OH  45775 

(740)274-9494 

 

April 28, 2019 

Testifying as an opponent of Senate Bill 33, written testimony. 

Representing myself, no organization, I am not a lobbyist  

 


